
From: marius balea   
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 10:52 PM 
To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Oneida Cres Development 

RE:  City Plan File:  D01-19005 and D02-1923 

I am writing to express my STRONG OPPOSITION to the proposed residential 
development on Oneida Crescent on the west side of Red Maple Road. 

I STRONGLY oppose building four towers ranging from 18 to 30 storeys in height .. this 
is TOTALLY UNACCEPTABLE. 

The amount of vehicles getting in and out of their residence on Oneida Crescent along 
with fighting traffic to turn onto Red Maple Road will be unbelievable. This 
problem already exists and will get worse once the FOUR Pemberton 

Corporation Condo Tower developments are completed ... (currently under construction 
... just steps north of 65 Oneida Crescent). 

I can't believe that the City of Richmond Hill is even promoting a development this size 
to an already populated street. 

If this proposed development goes through, what is the City of Richmond Hill planning 
to do about the overcrowding of local schools - streets - environment - GO Train - 
shops.  I would like a reply on how these issues will be handled by the City of 
Richmond Hill. 

Marius Balea 
111-65 Oneida Crescent 
Richmond Hill, Ontario 
L4B0G9 
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